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April 7, 2025

Dear South Street School Families,

On Monday, April 28, 2025, we will be celebrating SuperHero Day - a national day set aside each year to honor
our superheroes, both real and fictional.

At South Street School, we use this day to recognize and celebrate our backyard Superheroes, those
professional and/or volunteer “heroes” who are such a wonderful part of our ESM community, and serve to
protect and care for us each day. If you have a family member who is a hero (military, fire, police, health, etc.)
and would like to attend and present to some of our classes, please let your child’s teacher know. While not
mandatory, the children are invited to dress as their favorite “hero” on SuperHero Day as a little tip-of-the-cap
thank you to our local heroes.

Please note, as part of our first responder presentations there may be numerous emergency service vehicles
at the school on Monday, April 28th.

We look forward to celebrating our SuperHeroes and hope you can join us on this day.

Thank you!

Regards,

John-Michael J. Jackson

Principal
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